Dear All,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the CPS orphanage, Kathmandu.

As I'm sure you know by now, me and two of my friends, Sarah Whiteside and Karen Chamberlain, are the sole fundraisers for the orphanage which is home to 12 orphaned or abandoned children.

Each month we need to raise a minimum of £80 to cover the rent. If we raise more than this, it means that the children will be able to enjoy the "luxury" of regularly having meat and seasonal fruit and veg rather than just rice and dahlbhat (lentils). It will also help with medical costs - no NHS in Nepal - and schooling - no free education.

They currently operate on a very tight budget which is coordinated by Major Steve Marsh. We are often e-mailed to say that they are down to their last few pounds. Sarah and I have opened a Cambridge Building Society Community account for the orphanage into which some of our friends and family are currently donating on a regular basis by a standing order. We will send them a quarterly cheque which will go through a serving British Army Officer's bank account for security reasons.

Any amount you feel able to donate will be very welcome and you can be assured 100% of which will be given to the orphanage. To set up a standing order, you will need to contact your bank/building society and quote the following:

Sort Code: 20-17-22

Account Number: 40338346 Cambridge Building Society

Reference or Role number: 1673091240 Account Name: CPS Orphanage

Due to limitations of the account, we won't know who each payment is from. Therefore, please would you be kind enough to confirm the details of when you start and how much you are donating each month for our records.

We will try and keep you updated with what is happening at the home, but must stress that information currently comes in dribs and drabs and we often hear nothing for months so please bear with us.

If we raise the money we need to cover the rent via the standing orders, it takes a huge burden off Sarah, Karen, and my shoulders. So from the three of us **THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT.**

Kindest Regards,

Julia Adams